
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be refreshments on sale prior to the performance from 
2:00pm. There is no charge for tickets due to the continuing kind 

contributions from the PTFA.  

 
 

Name of child: -____________________________________Class: -______________ 
 
I would like: (maximum of 4 per family):- 
 
 

___________ticket(s) for Friday 14th December at 2:30pm 
 

 
If you would like any returned tickets for additional places,  

please indicate the number required below  
(These are distributed on a first come first served basis) 

Additional tickets will be distributed after Monday 10th December 
 
If available, could I also have ________________ additional ticket[s].
        
 

Please return to the EYFS team by Friday 7th December 
Thank you 

 
Mrs. Toynbee and the EYFS Team 


